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In view of the continuous enhancement being done on the OFW
Welfare Monitoring System (OWMS), the implementation of the system
is hereby deferred further to October 25, 2019. As such, the Workers
Education and Welfare Monitoring Division (WEWMD) will continue to
receive manual reports until October 24, 2019.

Reports should be addressed to Director VIRGILIO L. CARREON, JR,,
Officer-in-Charge, Welfare and Employment Office, attention to MARIA
TERESA D. DELOS SANTOS, Officer-in-Charge, WEWMD.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

ERNARD P. OLALIA
Administrator
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